
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Re: The Bushcraft Residential Trip 
Wed 24th May – Fri 26th May 2023 
 
 
Wed 10th May 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
As promised in my original letter, I’d like to invite you to a parent’s meeting regarding our Bushcraft residential 
trip, leaving on Wed 24th May. 
 
Having consulted with the students, we have agreed to hold this meeting on Thursday 18th May at 6pm in the 
Main Hall.  I expect that the meeting will last no longer than one hour, including any questions that you may have. 
At the meeting, I will go through a number of matters relating to the trip, such as times of arrival & departure, kit 
list, accommodation, meals, itinerary and expectations. 
 
I think that is all the information you need to know for now, but if you have any questions at all, please do not 
hesitate to contact me at the school on (01522 751040) or better still, by email on 
cbrewer@prioryacademies.co.uk 
 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
Mr C. Brewer 
 
 
Please follow the link or QR code to let us know if you can attend 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/SfXwzzQYPQ 
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